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MEMBER SHARING 

Please submit images of art work you have been doing during our ñLife in the 

Time of COVID-19ò. 

Each week I will be sending out another set of images that have been emailed to me 

at franbliek2@gmail.com. 

We hope to inspire each other and to let each other know we are all in this together. 

Even though we canôt meet in person, we can share with each other on-line.  

Happy Painting! 

ñLast week I was painting the 

Shequaga Falls in Montour 

Falls from a picture I took this 

summer. On Sunday, the 

weather channel had a picture 

of the same falls as it looks this 

winter. I thought the 

comparison was fun to see.ò 

-Sandy Cook 



ñJust sending a few of my art pictures to share with the crew. I am having fun 

playing around with mixed media abstract landscapes....and my gelli plate.ñ 

- Anne Lahr 


